COPY.

LITHGOWS LTD.,
PORT GLASGOW,
RJC/FM. 22nd March, 1940,
Messrs. Lloyd's Register of Shipping,

95, Bothwell Street,
Glasgow, C.2,

Dear 3irs,
MINISTRY OF SHIPPING 'Y' TYPE VESSELS.

We are in receipt of your letter of the 14th inst,
returning Plan of Fabricated Sternframe for above vessels
together with esopy of letter received from Lloyd's Register
of Shipping, London, dated 13th March 1940, on which certain
modifications to the Plan of Sternframe were recommended,

As requested, we have amended the Plan to suit these
recommendations and we enclose same herewith, in triplicate,
for your approval.

We also enclose for your approval Plan, in triplicate,
of Fabricated Bternframe on different lines and we shall be
pleased i1f you will give this Plan your consideration.

Yours faithfully,
For LITHGOWS LIMITED.

(sgd) R. CAMPEELL,




